
From: Thomas Ashby  
Sent: 15 February 2024 11:41 
To: Andrew Coles  
Subject: Fw: Dear Park Estate & Ralegh Crescent  
  

Witney Traffic Advisory Request 
 
Hi Andrew 
 
I wondered whether we would be able to get an issue regarding parking on Ralegh 
Crescent on the Agenda for the next Witney Traffic Advisory Meeting? 
 
There are increasing concerns over safety due to parking outside the properties for 
107 Ralegh Crescent.  You can see where the parking starts via the screenshot on 
Google Maps, but outside of the working day, there are easily more than 10 cars 
parked along this stretch.  As a resident of Deer Park yourself, I am sure you 
understand the issue. 
 
Now that we have looked at introducing a "Keep Clear" road marking In Madley, I 
believe that with this new precedent, there is a strong argument for doing so on this 
stretch of road as well. 
 
I know Dave is keen to come and address the committee, so if this could be added to 
the Agenda, that would be very welcome. 
 
Best Wishes  
 
Thomas  
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